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Last week District Governor (DG) Lindsay May had the opportunity 
to hear from the Board of our Club as we presented to him our 
projects and goals for 2021-2022. Following on from that meeting, 
Lindsay and his wife Tania (also a Rotarian) joined our weekly 
Zoom Club meeting. As part of his DG role Lindsay spends time 
with each of the Clubs in his District and in the first quarter of the 
year was able to meet up with 44 Clubs!  Lindsay and Tania were 
able to share stories of real hardship brought on by the pandemic 
and also by floods in the Hawkesbury region, and they also shared 
with us some of the exciting projects being initiated and run in our 

District. One of those was “Shelterbag” which you can read more about in the 
attached article. 

 
This coming week our guest speaker will be Leonie Dillon from OzHarvest. Founded 

in 2004 to address the huge volume of food going to waste, 
OzHarvest quickly grew to become Australia’s leading food rescue 
organisation. They are committed to halving food waste by 2030, 
inspiring and influencing others to do the same, and transforming 
lives through education. 
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TUESDAY 12th October – CLUB MEETING 

BY ZOOM STARTING AT 12.50PM. We are 

working with the Rowers on how we can 

restart face-to-face meetings. 

Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge the Borogegal and Cammeraigal people as the 
traditional custodians of the land on which our Club meets. We pay 
our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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SHELTERBAG 
 
This is one of the projects referred to by Lindsay and Tania May when they joined 

our Club Meeting last week. 
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President-Elect Jennifer Jones Announces Focus on Empowering Girls 
Worldwide 

  

On 25 September, President-Elect Jennifer Jones pledged $97 million in grant 
funding from The Rotary Foundation, with a special focus on empowering girls 
worldwide. 
“Every day millions of girls walk miles to fetch clean water, and millions of 
boys are on the streets instead of going to school. Every day, Mums and 
Dads struggle to find ways to feed their children,” Jones said from the main 
stage in Paris. “And every day, members of Rotary and Global Citizens start 
our days knowing that we can make a difference.”  
 

“This year we’re putting a special focus on empowering girls worldwide, 
opening doors for young women to build brighter futures,” Jones said. “Today, 
Rotary is committed to helping end poverty globally and protecting the planet 
by pledging $97 million in grant funding during 2022 for sustainable, member-
led projects.” 
 
The Rotary Club of Mosman is already the recipient of a Rotary District Grant to 
support the Harding Miller Education Foundation. However all Clubs in our District 
are being asked to consider making an application for a Global Grant for a project to 
be conducted here in Australia or overseas that will make a sustainable difference in 
the lives of girls in any of the seven areas of focus of The Rotary Foundation. This is 
an opportunity to join with other Clubs, here or overseas, and to think big!  
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ZOOM IN FOR FRIDAY DRINKS 
 
Don’t forget to dial-in each week for Friday drinks from 5pm to 6pm. As the Sydney 
lockdown continues, this is proving to be a great opportunity for friends to catch-up 
and share news.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

12th October - Leonie Dillon, OzHarvest 

19th October – Surinder Jain – AI & Robotics 

26th October – Margaret Tung – Asylum Seekers Centre,  

 

 
The Rotary Club of Mosman wishes to thank Kennard’s Storage 
Artarmon for their generous on-going support in providing storage 
for our Club. 

 
Board members  

President: Mark Wallis 
President Elect: James Humphery, Treasurer: Sandy Godfrey, 

Club Service: James Humphery, Secretary: Graeme Robinson+Dom Rabu, 
International Service: Martin Fallows, Youth: Halyna Koscharsky 

Community Service: Liz Alderson, Vocational: Di McKenzie, 
Membership and Fund Raising : Mark Alderson, Public Image: Clare 

Stockdale, Sergeant at Arms: Barry Starr, Immediate Past President and 
Foundation Chair: Richard Vahtrick. 

 
Speaker Coordinator: Ruth Thompson 
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